
Hawaii Estate Planning Council 
Walk-In Fee Policy for Meetings & Events 

 
RSVP’s are required for HEPC meetings and events because we need to RSVP to the venue in which 
the meeting or event is being held.  Please confirm you have RSVP’d prior to coming to the HEPC 
meeting or event.  If you RSVP online, you will receive an automatic email confirmation.  If you do not 
receive an email confirmation, you can also check your RSVP on the website. 

Effective October 1, 2025, if you come to an HEPC meeting or event without RSVP’ing, a $25 member 
walk-in fee will be charged if there is a seat available and you decide to stay.  We will not accept guest 
walk ins. 

If you are unsure whether you have RSVP’d, or you did not RSVP in time and would like to attend a 
meeting or event, please contact Jennifer Okubo Polido (JROP@JenniferEPLaw.com) or Lisa Tellio 
(lisa@3dwealthadvisors.com). 

This policy does not guarantee that a seat will be available if you walk in without RSVP’ing.   

Thank you. 
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